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Andrew Reese (Andy)




REMEMBERING ANDY
Andrew Reese was a compassionate, selfless and determined 16 year

old student from Shrewsbury High School. On December 7, 2010
Andrew got into a tragic car accident and sadly passed away. His
parents Darrell and Lisa Reese were devastated about the loss of
their son. They wanted to honor their son for his time here which
resulted to the non-profit organization that we know now to be

Andy's Attic. Andy's Attic first started in the house of the Reese's
family then later relocated to South High in 2013. The goal for Andy's

Attic was to be able to provide clothes for young teens all over the
Worcester County. Christine Foley; President of Andy's Attic was

asked to take over and has been helping run Andy's Attic ever since.
With Andy's Attic we remember the life of Andrew Reese. 
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OUR MISSION

TO PROVIDE FOR FAMILIES,  ESPECIALLY THOSE IN NEED, THE ABILITY TO HAVE
WARM AND COMFORTABLE CLOTHING SO THAT THEY CAN ADVANCE IN THEIR

EVERYDAY LIFE.

OUR VIS ION

TO CLOTHE THE COMMUNITY FROM HEAD TO TOE.





WE ARE EXCITED TO ANNOUNCE WE ARE NOW ACCEPTING DONATIONS & FILLING
ORDERS!

WITH A NEW SCHOOL COMES NEW PROCEDURES.
OUR NEW LOCATION FOR DONATION DROP-OFFS/ ORDER PICK-UPS IS THE

FOLLOWING:



1.  DRIVE TO SULLIVAN MIDDLE SCHOOL



2. DRIVE DOWN TOWARDS THE ROUND-ABOUT PAST THE SULLIVAN FRONT DOORS.



3. ON YOUR LEFT WILL SEE OUR TWO DONATION BINS.



4. PLACE DONATIONS IN BINS AND PLEASE BE SURE TO FILL OUT OUR DONATION
FORM LOCATED IN A BINDER SO WE CAN SEND YOU A THANK YOU CARD AND TAX

RECEIPT. 



PLEASE BE SURE TO NOT MAISTAKENLY BRING DONATIONS TO SOUTH HIGH'S MAIN
OFFICE AS THEY ARE NOT ACCEPTING DONATIONS AND NOT DISTRIBUTING ORDERS*



THANK YOU EVERYONE, WE CAN'T WAIT TO RECEIVE YOUR DONATIONS AND
CONTINUE HELPING OUT OUR COMMUNITY. WE'RE BACK UP AND RUNNING.
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SPONSORSHIPS

Andy's Attic
Christine Foley 
170 Apricot St,

Worcester MA 01603
Phone: 508 - 735- 8507
Fax: 508 - 799 - 8242

Email:
contact@andysattic.org

INTRODUCING THE NEW ANDY'S ATTIC VAN!
BIG THANK YOU TO THE O'NEILL FAMILY!

ATTENTION SOUTH HIGH STAFF
Dear  South  High  Staff.  In  previous  years  teachers  and  their  students  have  come

down  to  Andy 's  Attic  to  help  volunteer  and  give  students  a  chance  to  use  for

community  service.  We  at  Andy 's  Attic  are  glad  to  announce  that  this  is  still  going

on!  Feel  free  to  come   down  and  volunteer!  Please  be  sure  to  email  Mrs.Foley  at

Foleyc@worcesterschools.net for  more  details!

S T A Y  T U N E D  F O R  O U R
V O L U N T E E R  D A T E S !  P L E A S E

B E  R E A D Y  T O  S I G N  U P  O N
O U R  W E B S I T E  A S  S P A C E  I S

L I M I T E D  D U E  T O  C O V I D
R E S T R I C T I O N S




NEW PICK-UP DONATION PROCEDURES

THINGS WE NEED!

Underwear                   Socks              Sneakers

WORCESTER SCHOOL
COMMITTEE,
CERTIFICATE OF
RECOGNITION
MIAA, COMMUNITY
SERVICE AWARD
SLATER'S SPECIAL
TEAMS AWARD+KISS 108
FM $1000 PRIZE
WORCESTER RAILERS
CONDUCTOR OF THE
COMMUNITY AWARD
UNSUNG HEROES: SEE
THE PEOPLE BEHIND THE
SCENES TO BUILD A
BETTER WORCESTER
COMMUNITY SERVICE
LEARNING AWARD 2018
FOX 25 NEWS SPECIAL
FEATURE ON FEBRUARY
9TH
A 104.5 WXLO
APPEARANCE

AWARDS


